
Tuesday 27th February 
2:30-3:00pm

Future sessions to be announced. Please 
use the sign up form to be invited to future 
sessions if you are interested but cannot 
make it to the session on the 
5th February.

Emotional Literacy Support 
Training in Enfield Services

ENFIELD Educational 
Psychology Service

Join the growing network of professionals trained to support children’s 
Emotional Literacy development. After a six day training course, you will 
plan, deliver and evaluate individual and group interventions for pupils 
with Social Emotional Mental Health needs. You will also receive half 
termly supervision from the EPS, and attend a termly Enfield Network 
Meeting.
 
“The training is allowing us to approach our young people’s needs with a multitude of 
different techniques. I can honestly say that this is the only training that I have looked 
forward to as much as I have!”
Feedback about the training course
 
“Children who’ve had this intervention are more able to notice different feelings and 
behaviours- they have more understanding and are more able to ask for help.”
Feedback about the impact of the intervention
 
The Educational Psychology Service will bedelivering Emotional Literacy training in the 
Spring term. There are 32 ELSA training places available for the 24-25 academic year. To 
find out more, see the brochure, or join the EPS for an information session: 
 
Please sign up for the information sessions here 
 
If you already know that you’d like to train one or more staff member in the next 
cohort, you can express your interest directly here

Email: amber.tiplady@enfield.gov.uk

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=HbkYzLIbm02sdnpER0iNSQnz_ZNt4QtFvk4vZGsaFAVURVE0Rk0zNEEzQlFCMUhYNFZKSU5VS0hVMS4u
https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=HbkYzLIbm02sdnpER0iNSQnz_ZNt4QtFvk4vZGsaFAVUQjdIWVk2U1hFTFpQTk5YN09HQzAwSEJBTi4u

